
  R-14 Correspondence – Myron Wollin 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Myron Wollin <mywollin@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 1:35 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Agenda Item 14, 1/23/14 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
I support providing an unleaded aviation fuel subsidy program that item 14 on today's agenda (1/23/14) 
calls for.  We need to eliminate as soon as possible unleaded aviation fuel in Long Beach.  Lead in Long 
Beach is unhealthy for all of us, especially our children. That is why lead in automobile fuel was 
eliminated. We need to do the same for aviation fuel. 
 
Our children’s mental IQ  needs to be protected. Do the right thing Long Beach! 
 
Myron Wollin 
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